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Scholarship Recipients

Pleasanton, CA / August 14, 2024 - The Bay East Association of REALTORS® Foundation, a
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, recently announced their 2024 educational scholarship
recipients. Ten East Bay students were awarded a total of $15,000 for the 2024-2025 school year:

Gabrielle Carpio, UC Santa Cruz

Colene Agbo, University of California, Los Angeles
Jordan Sheehan, University of California, Los Angeles
Asia Manuels, UC Irvine

Laura Khuu, UC Davis

Alexa Piscil, UC Berkeley

Hillary Khuu, UC Berkeley

Euleena Trinh, University of California, Los Angeles
Anja Weiss, Chapman University

Sariah Johnson, Howard University

The Foundation was established in 1978 to provide financial support for education and charitable
needs in Alameda County and Contra Costa County. Since launching the scholarship program in
2015, the Foundation has awarded approximately $215,000 in scholarships and grants to more
than 110 students pursuing higher education.

“Every year we are amazed at the level of candidates that apply for the Bay East Foundation
Scholarship,” said Curtis Fleming, Foundation President. This year was no different and we see
it as a privilege to help the future leaders in our society with their educational dreams.”

Applications for the 2025-2026 scholarships will be open starting March 1, 2025. This
opportunity is available to students who have a minimum GPA of 3.25, reside primarily in
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Alameda County or Contra Costa County, and are either currently enrolled in or have been
accepted to a qualifying educational institution for the upcoming school year. For more
information about the Bay East Foundation's scholarship program, please

visit www.bayeast.org/foundation.

The Bay East Association of REALTORS® Foundation is also seeking new Trustees.
Community members, business owners, and civic leaders from Alameda County and Contra
Costa County who are passionate about education and community engagement are invited to
apply to serve. For more information, please contact Rochelle Hatala at RochelleH(@bayeast.org.

About the Bay East Association of REALTORS® -The Bay East Association of REALTORS® is
a professional trade association serving more than 6,000 residential and commercial real estate
professionals throughout the San Francisco Bay Area by providing programs and services to
enhance their ability to conduct business with integrity and competence. Bay East offers access
to the Multiple Listing Service and professional development training; hosts networking
opportunities and events; and advocates to protect private property rights and promote
homeownership. Learn more at www.bayeast.org
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